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Trip to Puppetworks.. 

You guessed it right! On Wednesday, the participants were thrilled to go to 

Puppetworks. We jumped out of our seats in excitement when we heard the 

big news. We saw an all-time favorite play on “Alice in Wonderland”. Our 

group goes once a year to Puppetworks and this show, like all the other 

shows, was breathtaking! The young men who maneuver the marionettes do 

a terrific job in making the puppets very life-like. The play was about a girl 

named Alice. She was playing cards with her cat when they both fell asleep. 

Alice dreamed of a rabbit going to a birthday party. All the figures in the 

cards came alive. When she awoke, Alice was right at home, in her own 

Wonderland. Danny was captivated by the show. Francine loved the queen 

of hearts character. The participants sat still in their seats and were 

spellbound throughout the play. Shout out to our incredible staff for making 

our days “come alive”!! 

 

 

 

 



Serene Snowflakes.. 

The snow days have officially begun! Each morning, the participants get off 

the buses bundled in warm coats and hats. We keep the warmth going 

throughout the day with cozy activities and budding friendships. This week in 

our arts n’ crafts session, the participants created majestic snowflakes. Each 

person received a large white oak tag with tape in the formation of a 

snowflake. Using sponge brushes, we painted the surrounding area with blue 

and white paint. The participants added in a touch of glitter. Peryl had a 

serene look on her face as she painted. Mordy could almost touch the crystal 

snowflake. We removed the tape and out came a magnificent picture. The 

participants were immersed in a winter paradise and had a “wonder”ful 

time. We can hardly wait to see these masterpieces grace our Day Hab walls! 

 

Inauguration of the President.. 

As the participants are loyal citizens, we watched the presidential 

inauguration live at Otsar! The participants took their seats as the 

inauguration began. Yanky cheered as Donald Trump was sworn into office. 

He then proceeded to his speech in which he promised to make America 

great again by signing new laws into effect. We are hopeful for a promising 

four years ahead!  

 



 

Mailing... 

The Otsar name continues to be fame, 

When it comes to doing a mailing, 

Our satisfaction we do gain!! 

Our jaws dropped in excitement when we found out we would be doing a 

mailing! Mr. Lemel’s assistant came to Day Hab to drop off a mailing for an 

upcoming wedding. He has a great relationship with Otsar and knows the 

professional work we do. Therefore, he entrusted us with this important job. 

No job is too big for us to handle, so we jumped right in and took our work 

seriously…of course with lots of conversation and relaxing background 

music. Roger and Sara were some who sorted, combined, stuffed, glued and 

stamped the invitations. Our devoted staff assisted with the mailing, always 

rising to the task, no matter how big or small! Mr. Lemel was quite 

impressed with our organizational skills. Kudos to the participants for their 

hard work. Your diligence and strong work ethic surely paid off!                                     

 

 

 

 



 


